
From: Paul Tavatgis [mailto:paul.tavatgis@pfra.org.au]  

Sent: Friday, 2 September 2016 12:36 PM 

To: AMOD 

Subject: Attn Vice President Catanzariti - Matter AM2016/24 Social, Community, Home Care and 

Disability Services Industry Award 2010 

 

Dear Vice President 

I would like to appear at the hearing into this matter on Monday from Brisbane. The PFRA is not 

intending to be a party to this matter and is not acting in the role an employer organisation 

representing the views of members.  

The PFRA’s role is to act as a self-regulatory organisation for the day to day practice of face to face 

fundraising. The PFRA is also communicating to member organisations about this application to 

ensure that any members that wish to participate have sufficient information to allow them to do 

this. The PFRA’s attendance would be in this capacity. The PFRA does not have a view with regard to 

the substance of the application made to vary coverage for the Award by Amnesty International, 

Oxfam and Greenpeace. 

I hope that my attendance is satisfactory on this basis and please let me know if you would like any 

further information. 

Your sincerely 

 

Paul Tavatgis 

Chief Executive Officer 

Public Fundraising Regulatory Association 

Street: Suite 19, Level 7, 320 Adelaide St, Brisbane  

Postal: GPO Box 111, Brisbane, Qld 4001  
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